
NewsLetter
October

School Activities
Cross country has started, and students practice
twice a week. Our first meet is October 11 at Thames
Grove Conservation area, with a start time of 4:00pm.
More information to follow closer to the date. 

Student council has started here at KG, and we look
forward to focusing on Kindness for the month of
October. 

October is Breast cancer awareness month. We will
be collecting donations for pink ribbons, October 23-
27th. 

Junior boys’ soccer and junior boys/girls’ volleyball
season has started. Intramurals will begin shortly
during recess time for interested students. 

Thank you to all the parents who
ordered pizza through School Cash
Online. If you missed ordering this
month and need assistance for next
month, please reach out.

From the OFfice

Our school will be participating
in the Terry Fox Run, Thursday,
October 5th from 1:40-2:45.
Donations will be accepted.

Terry Fox Run

Fall weather is upon. This is the time of
year that students need to dress in
layers as we are experiencing colder
mornings, and warmer afternoons.
Please make sure your child is dressing
appropriately. It is worth taking a
moment to label your child’s name on
the tag should it be misplaced. 
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Mark you Calendars...

October 5th -Terry Fox Run

October 4, 11, 18, 25 – Pizza Day

October 6th – PA Day

October 9th- Thanksgiving

October 27th – Picture Retakes

October 31st -Halloween (Orange &
Black Day)


